
 

Registration Now Open for the First Annual Meeting of 

Global Pediatric Endocrinology and Diabetes (GPED)! 

Greetings from Global Pediatric Endocrinology and Diabetes!  

We are thrilled to announce that registration is now open for the First Global Pediatric 
Endocrinology and Diabetes (GPED) Annual Meeting, themed  

"Bridging Gaps: Enhancing Pediatric Endocrine Care Globally." 

 

Event Details: 

● Dates: October 26-27, 2024, and November 2-3, 2024 (1300-1700 GMT)  

● Platform: Online via PheedLoop 

(https://site.pheedloop.com/event/GPEDAnnualMeeting/home) 



 

Join us for this groundbreaking virtual event where leading experts, practitioners, and 
researchers from around the world will come together to share insights, advancements, and 
best practices in pediatric endocrinology and diabetes care with a focus on resource-limited 
settings!  

Why Attend? Visit our website to look at the draft program. 

● Cutting-Edge Research: Discover the latest research and developments in pediatric 

endocrine care tailored to resource-constrained settings.  

● Global Networking: Connect with peers, experts, and innovators from diverse 

backgrounds and regions. 

● Interactive Sessions: Engage in interactive sessions, panel discussions, and Q&A with 

renowned speakers. 

● Professional Growth: Enhance your knowledge and skills to improve patient care and 

outcomes. 

Register Now: Secure your spot today for only 15 USD by registering via the official meeting 
site: GPED Annual Meeting Registration 

Submit your abstracts today! Accepted abstracts will be showcased as sort oral 
presentations or ePosters and published online. Authors will be notified of acceptance in 
early October 2024. Submission deadline: September 2, 2024, 11:59 PM GMT 

Don’t miss this unique opportunity to be part of a pioneering event that aims to bridge gaps 
and enhance pediatric endocrine care globally. 

For more information, including the detailed agenda, speakers, and session topics, please 
visit our official meeting website. 

We look forward to your participation! 

 

Jean-Pierre Chanoine 
President 
Global Pediatric Endocrinology and Diabetes 
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